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Spring Family Social  
 

Wednesday April 11 10am—12.30pm  
 

There will be African drumming,  

crafts, play, raffle, drinks and snacks 
 

Heaton Moor Evangelical church, Green Lane, Heaton Moor SK4 3LH 

SUITABLE FOR ALL AGES AND FREE - DONATIONS ON THE COUNTER 

To help us with organising, please let us know if you are coming,   

phone: 07593 542 107, email: contact@dsmanchester.org.uk 
 

Drumming sessions: 

Group 1: 10:30am—10:55am Group 2: 11 am—11:25am  Group 3: 11:30am—12 noon 
 

Why not bring a packed lunch ............ 
 

Donations of raffle prizes welcome—contact as above 

 

Wills and Trust Funds Tuesday May 1st 7.30 refreshments: 8pm start 
 

Charnwood Nursery St Paul's Road, Heaton Moor, Stockport SK4 4RY.  

By planning ahead and setting up a suitable trust in your will, it is relatively easy to ensure 

that funds are available for your child with a learning disability, yet, at the same time,  

ensuring that they can still qualify for all means tested benefits that might assist them in 

leading as independent a life as possible. There is a lot of mystique and, indeed,  

misinformation surrounding these issues. Hugh Jones of Pannone is a solicitor with many 

years of experience working in this area who will be able to set out clearly the way forward 

for Parents. He can also deal with other issues such as the impact of the Mental Capacity 

Act and the role of financial and welfare deputies. PLEASE LET US KNOW  ASAP IF YOU 

WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND phone: 07593 542 107, email: contact@dsmanchester.org.uk. 

Please note change of date and venue -this is due to a big football match and the venue 

had to be changed due the change of date.  
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Chatterbox Club  
 

Heaton Moor Evangelical church, Green Lane, Heaton Moor SK4 3LH 
 

9.30am—12.15pm  

Our Chatterbox Club is a family social occasion that also provides the opportunity for chil-

dren to get together with others of a similar age for group speech therapy.  For families 

who enroll for SLT, sessions are delivered by qualified speech and language therapists who 

have specialist training in the specific communication needs of people who have Down’s syn-

drome. Parents and carers  can pick up useful ideas and information from the therapists 

about how best to support their children’s communication.  
 

 If you would like to enroll your child in the SLT sessions, contact  

Bernadette, email: contact@dsmanchester.org.uk, phone: 07593 542 107.  
 

During the morning, families can have a coffee and share information, ideas and tips while 

their children play or take part in activities organised by an experienced arts and crafts 

teacher. “Sing and sign” classes are led by an experienced signer, offering the whole family 

a chance to learn some signs - a valuable support for children who have Down’s syndrome.  

We often have visitors to Chatterbox and Teachers and TAs are very welcome – the ac-

tivities modelled in these sessions are suitable to be used in educational settings. Even if 

your child is not enrolled for SLT sessions, your family is very welcome to come along for 

coffee, chat and sing and sign—just pop a donation in the box at the kitchen counter.  
 

If you have enrolled your child for a SLT session, you will receive a new timetable for April  
 

Dates: April 28 theme—actions    May 19 (to avoid holidays), June 23 

Sing and sign times (provisional): 

9:40-10:00 (6 plus), 10:05-10:25 (under 3s), 10:30–10:50 (3-6 year olds)  
 

Yoga: 11.30-12.15 

ACE Centre North offers free information and advice on Assistive Technology 

for people with physical/ communication difficulties. 
INFORMATION AND ADVICE SERVICE. Contact the centre to arrange an advice session. 

You can have a go on an ipod /ipad with various apps and arrange a free loan if thought to be 

useful. This service is open to all and can be accessed via: Telephone enquiries  9.00am - 

5.00pm Tel: 0161 358 0151 or Fax: 0161 358 0152 Email enquiries 

enquiries@ace-north.org.uk. Individual contact details can be found on Staff Details: 

http://www.ace-north.org.uk/pages/staff/staffindex.asp> 

Information Day Appointments 

Telephone the Centre to book a free 1 hour appointment which can be used for: 

• General advice/ overview of Assistive Technology 

• Specific advice on resources/ strategies relating to Assistive Technology 

• Exploring the range of resources used at the Centre 

Up to 6 people may attend each appointment. 
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Activities/Events  
 

EST Donkey sanctuary Manchester, Green Fold Abbey Hey Manchester* 
M18 8RJ, Tel 0161 301 4051 for details www.elisabethsvendsentrust.org.uk/view/manchester. 

Saturday clubs April 21, May 19. For children with additional needs and their families. Rides 

are booked in as you arrive from 10am—1pm. Relax over a cup of tea/coffee, bring a picnic or 

have a snack and meet other parents, carers and supporters.  
 

All ability Cycling* There's no need to book, cycling for all with range of cycles 

for all abilities and opportunity to learn cycle skills with qualified teachers. Traf-

ford Wheelers Longford Athletics track, Ryebank Rd Stretford M21 9TA. Sun-

days 1-3pm. (and Mondays and Fridays 9.30 - 12.30) £2 per session. Call Helen for details 

07871621778. Stockport Wheelers Woodbank Park, Saturdays 2.00 -4.30 (and Thursdays 

and Fridays 9.30 - 12.30) Call Sue for details 07753428937. Wythenshawe Wheelers Sat-

urdays 1—3pm. (and Tuesdays and Wednesday 9.30 - 12.30) £1.50 per session. at The Ath-

letics Facility, Wythenshawe Park, Wythenshawe Road, Manchester M23 0AB. The Velo-

drome, The National Cycling Centre, Stuart Street, Manchester M11 4DQTuesdays and 

Wednesdays, 1 – 3.30pm, Call Helen for details 07871621778. Open all year round. No need 

to pre book a session. If you need any more information before you visit please ring Sue on 

07753 428937. 
 

CADS Clubs* If you are interested in any of the clubs please contact either Gemma or 

Paul at the Seashell Trust | Stanley Road | Cheadle Hulme | Cheshire | SK8 6RQ 

Direct Line: 0161 610 0124 | Main Switchboard: 0161 610 0100 | Fax: 0161 610 0101 

 paul.barrett@seashelltrust.org.uk : www.seashelltrust.org.uk/cads 

· Tuesday: Climbing 6-7pm. £5 per session · Wednesday: Gymnastics 6-8pm. £3 per session 

· Thursday: Yoga 4-5pm. £3 per session · Friday: Football 6-8pm. £3 per session* 

· Saturday: Dance and Drama . £3 per session *Football occur at St James Catholic High 

School. There are spaces remaining for Easter CADS (April 2nd-5th) - for details and a 

booking form, contact Paul (above).  
 

Manchester Specialist Resource Team groups* Stay and play sessions for young 

children with disabilities are held throughout the city. For more information about any of 

these groups contact Donna Griffin on 219 2648  
 

The Friendship Club* for school age children who have Down‘s syndrome, their siblings 

and friends to socialise together. Interested? Contact Caroline Sheehan on 0161-925-6153. 
 

 L’Arche prayer evenings* A chance for people with learning disabilities, their friends, 

carers, family and friends to pray and reflect together. Stay for a cup of tea and biscuits 

afterwards! Every first Wednesday in the month, 7.30pm, at Chorlton Central Church, Bar-

low Moor Road, Chorlton, M21 8BF (Corner of Zetland Road and Barlow Moor Road). Fully ac-

cessible venue. If you would like more information contact Kevin on 07714 397333 or at 

kevin.coogan@larche.org.uk.  
 

*Please note: not run by the South Manchester Down Syndrome Support Group. For infor-

mation only—we are not responsible for changes to date, time or venue. Please use the 

contact information supplied to confirm details and to ask any questions. 

mailto:contact@dsmanchester.org.uk
http://www.dsmanchester.org.uk


Sure Start Saturday Club (Short Breaks) Manchester 
 

Sure Start are offering Saturday Sessions for disabled children at various Sure Start Cen-

tres across Manchester. These are blocks of seven sessions, the first being a registration 

where you will have a chance to meet the staff and play. You are then allocated 6 weekly 

sessions, which includes messy and multi sensory play. There is a small number of places for 

siblings.  Ages 2-11 years FREE. 3 hour sessions on Saturday afternoons, from 1pm-4pm  

 

Clayton - 101 North Road, Clayton, M11 4NE. 

Woodville - Woodville Resource Centre, Shirley Rd, Cheetham, M8 7NE. 

Benchill - The Sunshine Centre, 22 Lyndene Road, Benchill, M22 4PZ. 

Gorton South - Sacred Heart, Glencastle Road, Gorton, M18 7NE. 

Whalley Range - St Margaret's School, Burford Rd, Whalley Range, M16 8HE. 

Didsbury Park - Didsbury Park, Wilmslow Road, Didsbury, M20 2RW. 

The Birches - The Birches School, Newholme Road, West Didsbury, M20 2XZ. The sessions 

at The Birches School include a 20 min water fun session playing games and relaxing in the 

nice warm hydrotherapy pool. The children are taken to the pool either in twos or on their 

own. There will be at least one member of staff in the pool with them. NB This is not hydro-

therapy. 

To book your short breaks, contact the Family Information Service on 0800 083 7921 or 

email fisinfo@manchester.gov.uk  website: manchester.childrensservicedirectory.org.uk  

 

 

 

Upcoming Training/Seminars Organised by SMDSSG 
 

 

Patrick Sheehan will be delivering a talk about medical aspects of Down‘s syndrome,  

sometime in the next few months ... Date to be arranged 
 

Down’s Syndrome Association We are currently organising DSA training for October 

this year. Watch this space ............. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Training Organised by DSA 
 

In addition to the list in our January newsletter, please see attached details of an extra 

training day offered by the DSA. 
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Stockport All Stars Special Tag Rugby Squad has been in existence for 6 years now 

and has gone from strength to strength. It was born out of a desire to make Stockport RUFC 
a fully inclusive Rugby Club and to give many youngsters with mobility problems and  severe  
learning difficulties the opportunity to take a full part in local mainstream sport . As this is tag 
rugby, no physical contact is involved. Over the years, 40 different youngsters have enjoyed 
this opportunity and we have a regular turn out of about  15-20 each week. 
 
Because we are a Club based group, our presence has made a big difference to the Club 
ethos. Many visiting teams have shown an interest in what we are doing and  
several  of the 1st XV have come to help us with coaching. We are also lucky to have many 
supportive parents and carers who help us in many different ways. If any one is interested in 
widening their experience of coaching, or finding out more about us, please get in touch. You 
would find the experience  most rewarding.  
 
We have been very grateful to get financial support  from Aiming High, The Community  
Network Fund, Grassroots, Revilo Garage ,Wooden Spoon, and  have also had many  
individual donations. This has enabled us to extend our activities into taking the  
youngsters away. 
 
The squad are keen to ‘go on tour’ and this has lead to several multi activity  weekends away 
which always incorporate some rugby games. Last year we attended the 5th  
International Special Tag tournament in Belfast and had a fantastic time. We have added this 
to our list of away venues and have enjoyed hospitality at Matlock Bath, Sale Sharks, Swan-
sea , Worcester and we are looking forward to going to Bristol this year. 
 
The youngsters have benefited in many ways: increased self confidence, a wider social net-
work, better communication skills, enjoyable physical activity and above all, a chance to have 
fun with their peers. Parents and carers have also benefited from the opportunity to have a 
well deserved break from caring and opportunities to network.  
 

Rugby friends certainly are friends for life! 
 
For further details contact Kay Weeks on 0161 427 5595 or email kay.weeks@ntlworld.com 
 



Dates for your diary 

Spring Family Social     April 11 

Chatterbox       April 28 

Wills and Trust Funds     May 1 

The views and items in this newsletter are not necessarily those of the South Manchester 

Down’s Syndrome Support Group.   

Mention does not necessarily mean recommendation or support. 
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